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         “With Christ as our guide we let our light shine.” 

 

Advent Term 2021 Newsletter 4 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

 

A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week at school, the children were surprised by some very 

interesting visitors - you may have heard……. The dinosaurs 

came to visit! The sheer excitement was a joy to behold. A real 

moment in time.  

Also, this week each class has had an important online safety 

workshop delivered by the ‘One Day Creative’ team. The 

children learned important lessons about how to keep 

themselves safe online through interactive drama workshops. 

Next week we are hosting our parents evening. These will take 

place in the school hall. If you would prefer a phone 

conversation as an alternative, please contact the school 

office, when we can arrange this on an individual basis. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

    Best Wishes 

   Mrs Yuen 
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Term Dates 

           Online Safety 

 

Autumn Term 

Term Starts: 

Thursday 2 September 2020 

Term Ends Wednesday 20 October 

Half Term: 

25 - 29 October 2020 

Term Ends: 

Friday 17 December 2020 

Spring Term 

Term Starts: 

Wednesday 5th January 2021 

Half Term: 

Monday 14 - 18 February 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 1 April 2021 

Summer Term 

Term Starts: 

Tuesday 19 April 2021 

Half Term: 

30 May - 3 June 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 22 July 2021 

                              Life Long Ago 

 

         Through the Screen  

 

 

                             Upcoming Events 

 

 

 

Come and join us to support this 

year’s Macmillan coffee morning. 

Donations of individually wrapped 

cakes and biscuits will be greatly 

accepted please bring them to the 

school office on before Thursday. 

Thank you. 

 

This week we had special dinosaur visitors from Life Long Ago. 
Reception and Year 1 enjoyed being palaeontologists and discovering 
fossils in a special workshop. We enjoyed a special assembly where we 
met a baby velociraptor and triceratops. And Sophie the Tyrannosaurus 
Rex made an earth shaking appearance for a photo shoot with each 
class!  
 

Thursday 30th 

September at 

2:30pm 

 

 

Tuesday 28th September 

Wednesday 29th September 

Year 5 

Monday 27th September 

 

  

 

 

 

Aspiration-Resilience-Awareness-Compassion 

 

This week, we invited One Day Creative into school to 

deliver a ‘Through the Screen’ workshop with each class. 

The children learned important lessons about the 

importance of keeping safe online. Key Stage 1 enjoyed 

learning about staying safe through a story involving the 

Three Little Pigs and the Big Bad Wolf. 

 

 

Key Stage 2 became superhero’s, changing 

their name, voice and body to create a 

different ‘persona’ and pretend to be 

someone else. All to remind them that they 

shouldn’t’ give away personal information 

about themselves no matter who they think 

they are talking to. 

 


